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Fort Donelson Camp 62, as of February 26, 2020 has 62 Members.  Many of our members are also members of the SVR.  

The Camp is growing, having added several new members this past year. 

Camp 62 is active, along with the SVR, participating in several Living Histories, School Presentations, and Civil War 

Shows.  These include, but are not limited to: 

1. Living History at Fort Negley, Nashville, TN 

2. Living History at the Lotz House, Franklin, TN 

3. Annual Battle of Franklin Reconciliation March 

4. Recruitment Booth at the Civil War Show in Franklin, TN 

The Camp is active within the Department, sending several Delegates and Alternates to last year’s Department 

Encampment in the Memphis, TN area.  Several members hold office, including Department Commander, Roger A. 

Tenney. 

The Camp also sent several Delegates and Alternates to last year’s National Encampment in Cleveland, OH. 

We hold our Bi-Monthly meetings at Fort Negley.  Each meeting consists of a Business Meeting followed by a speaker 

with interesting talks on Civil War History.  Our annual November meeting features our Officer Elections, along with a 

beautiful Memorial Tribute which includes a poignant reading of each Member’s Name along with their Ancestor’s 

Name. 

The future for Camp 62 looks bright with continuing support from our members. 

In Fraternity, Charity, and Loyalty, 

Chip Huffman 

Commander 

Fort Donelson Camp #62 

Chip@Huffman-Rice.com 

(615) 337-8030 Cell 
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